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August 20, 2021


Dear Sunday school staff,

The date is almost upon us! A new and exciting year of Sunday school begins on Sunday, September 19, 2021.

I want to thank all of you for your time and commitment. We could never succeed in providing our children with such an important part of their church education without all of you sharing your talents and skills.

In preparation for the first day of Sunday school, I would like to have a short meeting with all of the Sunday school staff.  This meeting will be held in our house on Saturday September 11th at 5:00 pm. We will sit in the back yard and have some refreshments and desert. The format of the meeting will be very casual and open forum.  

Please RVSP your attendance no later than Friday, September 9th.

Again, thank you for all that you do, and I am looking forward to a successful and rewarding new year of Sunday school.




Kind Regards, 
Derik Ghookasian
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